July 10, 1967
Present: Mr. Burch and Mr. Aud.

Master Plan

Mr. Pantaleo came into the meeting to discuss the Comprehensive Plan and Jjust
what the status was in regards to the future plans of the commissioners in
adopting same. Mr. Pantaleo stated that he felt that the consultants were drag-
ging their feet, and would request them at the meeting tonight to make a report
of future steps to be taken and submit them to the commissioners.

Trash on Highways

Mr. Burch said he would like a letter to be written to the Maryland State Police
and the Sheriff's Department, and request strick enforcement of littering laws.

Bacon & Passarelli

The commissioners approved payment of $12,828.60, for work on the new building,
as approved by Mr. F. Tilp, architect.

Sheriff

Sheriff Burroughs asked whether the tear gas bombs had been ordered and Mr. Raley
stated they had. Sheriff Burroughs also inquired about using special deputies

to transport prisoners to the various state institutions and paying them the $10.00
fee. Request was made for 12 sets of handcuffs for these men. Billies and badges
were ordered by the sheriff. The commissioners agreed to the purchase of billies
and badges and requested Mr. Raley to order the additional handcuffs.

The sheriff stated that a training program with the Maryland Police Training
Commission is to be set up on September 11th for a six week course from 9 to b,
and only permanent pdice officers would be permitted to attend. Special deputies
would not be allowed. He mentioned also that he and Mr. Harry lancaster met with
Mr. Wood and the state police to discuss the problem with Duke, Gregg and Hayden,
personnel at the control tower. Since the meeting, things are better.

Auditor's Fees

The commissioners approved payment of $2,250 to Mr. David Gruber, for work done
in the 4th Quarter.

Human Relations Commission

The commissioners approved payment of $69.20 to Mr. Richard Portee for expenses
incurred working for this commission.

Meeting adjourned.

—

¢h, President





